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Dear Competitor         20
th

 July 2011 

 

 

By now you will be aware of the new Organising Committee for the above event, as shown on the 

attached Statement of Change; Please be assured that the arrangements for this Championship event 

remain in place and will be enhanced by the addition of a mainline sponsor, who like us is 

committed to making the event a success. 

 

The three heats of the World Championship will be augmented by National and Club events on 

Saturday and we hope to secure preferential rates for accommodation as well as obtaining good 

media coverage for the event.  

 

More information will be available shortly and we will keep you all well informed.  We do, 

however, require paid entries to satisfy the World and National Authorities by 26
th

 July 2011.  

Please can you complete and email the attached entry form by return and follow up with a posted 

entry fee.   

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Torquay in September.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sheena Williams 

Race Secretary 

sheena.williams3@btinternet.com 

 

 

Enc. 


